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Dear LSF,
| would like to thank you for funding our reclaimed rope from Laura Ludwig.

The rope enhanced student learning in the HPS Art room.The week before
Family Day at the DeCordova , | shared some of the rope and its history with all
of my students. To paraphrase one of the tour guides at the Sculpture Park,
Judi,"You're students were so well prepared. They knew about where the rope
came from and how the fence was built.”

Student feedback for the activities and visit to the Sculpture Park included
“Amazing” and "Awesome!”

“The DeCordova Family Day was a wonderful opportunity to experience the
Sculpture Park. Our tour guide was very knowledgeable and kept the children
engaged in each exhibit. Orly Genger’s innovative Red, Yellow, and Blue exhibit
was very captivating; the children loved following the blue along the stone path.
As a whole, our entire group particularly loved the hands on rope activities that
followed the Red, Yellow, and Blue tour.” - Shay Osbourne, HPS Parent

| am planning to build a pvc “cube” at HPS to have out during our Filed Day and
Picnic on June 4th and recreate the rope activity we enjoyed on May |8th.

As you can see from these photos, a great experience was had by all. Here is

link to many more photos. https://www.dropbox.com/sh/dugéSkgsxavxbms/
AABXIN | hPyEf_tYGOPHGs3sXa

Sincerely yours,
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Donna Lubin, HPS Art Specialist




